
Subject: An update on the research work and study arrangement for Research 

Postgraduate Students 

___________________________________________ 

 

Dear students, 

 

Subsequent to the University notice on March 4, 2020 “Notice on Response Actions for the Novel 

Coronavirus (16): An Update on Arrangements for Learning and Teaching Activities for the 

Remainder of Semester 2 of 2019/2020”, I would like to take the opportunity to provide you an 

update relating to the arrangement of your research work and study. 

 

In light that the pandemic is rather stable, RPg students should, in consultation with their Chief 

Supervisor, return to normal research work for their studies.  

 

Students who are currently outside of Hong Kong must adhere to the HKSAR Government’s 

mandatory quarantine requirement and the University’s self-quarantine requirement if they return 

to Hong Kong. Please note that students are not allowed to undertake the 14-day mandatory/self-

quarantine in PolyU student hostels or to return to campus before completion of the 14-day 

quarantine requirement imposed by the HKSAR government or as required by the University.  

Violation of the above conditions will result in disciplinary action.  

 

Students must take necessary precautionary measures before entering the campus.  

 

 

Thank you.  

 

Alex Wai 

Chairman, Task Force on the Delivery of Online Teaching 

 
 

 

 


